PUBLIC HEARING OF THE ANNVILLE TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
December 5, 2016

A Public Hearing was held by the Annville Township Board of Commissioners starting at 7:15
PM on December 5, 2016 in the Commissioners’ Room of Annville Town Hall, 36 North Lancaster
Street, Annville, PA to hear public comment on the proposed 2017 budget.

The following members were present: Rex A. Moore, President; James W. Scott, Vice President;
Thomas R. Embich, Treasurer; and Joann F. Zimmerman. Also in attendance were Nicholas T.
Yingst, Township Administrator and Secretary to the Board of Commissioners; Timothy D.
Sheffey and Corey Lamoureux, office of the Township Solicitor; Aaron Hanley, Union Hose Fire
Company; Michael Schroeder, East High Street; Larry and Millie Kish; Maple Street; Karen
Feather, Woodside Court; and Donald Santostefano, Lebanon Valley College.

President Moore called the Public Hearing to order and led those present in the Pledge of
Allegiance to the flag of the United States of America.

Mr. Yingst reported the hearing was properly advertised and the proposed 2017 budget had been
available for review in the Township Office and on the Township website since November 10,
2016. President Moore then asked for any comments or questions from those in attendance. As
no such comments or questions were noted, President Moore asked for a motion to close the Public
Hearing. MOTION by Mr. Scott, second by Mr. Embich to close the Public Hearing. Motion
carried unanimously and the hearing was declared closed at 7:18 PM.
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